## KTMG

am1370

August 12, 1983

Bill Nittler Box 724 Meeker, Co. 81641

Dear Bill,

We we were very pleased to receive your letter of confirmation that you were listening to us.

According to all the details you mentioned in your letter they follow our programming schedule very close and the format is known as "music from the Country" since we are out here in the country as opposed to the big city.=

We realize (tongue in cheek, here) that we have a very large audience over there but we would appreciate all the help we can get so thanks for the publicity.

Also I don't know if you heard it but we read a part of your letter on the air on Friday morning between 10:00 A.M. and 11:00 A.M. August 12, 1983.

Thanks again for your letter and seriously this time we never dreamed that our 5,000 Watts went that far, over the mountains and all.

Very respectfully,

Richard O. Martin

General Manager/Broadcast

Division